
 
Summary of TSA Council/Committee Day held on 18th July 2018 
 
 

 TSA exhibited at the 5th GEO Business Show, held at the Business Design Centre on 
22nd & 23rd May.  The promotional items were a huge success. 

 TSA held a workshop at GEO Business on the subject of stolen equipment.  Adam 
Bradley headed up the session, accompanied by Rachael Oakley from SmartWater and 
Supt. Tom Harding from West Mercia Police. 

 TSA has been approached by a Delegation from The He’nan Administration of Surveying, 
Mapping & Geo information with regard to a possible meeting in August. 

 The Geospatial Apprenticeships were formally announced, TSA’s press release is here: 
www.tsa-uk.org.uk/government-gives-go-ahead-geospatial-apprenticeships/ 

 Five Membership Applications are currently being processed 

 Membership stands at 181 companies 

 TSA’s Conference will be held on 7th November 2018 at Holdenby House.  The theme for 
the day will be ‘Surveying Iconic Structures.’ 

 TSA is producing a series of case studies, with the aim of educating clients and 
promoting the use of TSA Members for any survey project.   

 The Survey School is advertising for a Manager and more Tutors. 

 31 Students celebrated at the latest Graduation Day held at Worcester Racecourse on 
13th July. 

 TSA met with PC Amanda Cousins, the new National Liaison Officer at PANIU, on 5th 
June. 

 Over 220 people have registered for the Level 3 Diploma and the first 49 applicants are 
being assessed. 

 Rachel Tyrrell celebrated 20 years as part of TSA’s Secretariat. 

 TSA’s group on LinkedIn currently has over 3,800 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has almost 2,900 followers on Twitter (@surveyassoc). TSA has 
been on Instagram for year now – do make sure you are following us (surveyassoc). 

 

http://www.tsa-uk.org.uk/government-gives-go-ahead-geospatial-apprenticeships/

